
FICCI ON PASSAGE OF FINANCE BILL 

  
April 30, 2013, New Delhi: “FICCI welcomes passage of Finance Bill 2013 -14. This is a very 
positive move and indeed a step forward in creating positive sentiment with investors. We 
hope that going ahead some of other important decisions would find consensus and finally see 
the light”, said Dr. A Didar Singh, Secretary General, FICCI. 
  
“As stated by FICCI earlier, the Union Budget 2013 -14 has several provisions that can facilitate 
in reviving the investor sentiment. Of course some revisions in investment allowance limit 
provided to the industry would have helped had they been extended to benefit the SMEs as 
well. Lending support to investors will be most crucial”, added Dr. A Didar Singh, Secretary 
General, FICCI. 
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